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OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
P. O. BOX 871
SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO

February 9, 1953

Mrs. Ella Allen Blake
655 'G' Street
San Bernardino, California

Dear Madams

We refer to your letter of February 7 in which you ask for in-
formation on the Blake State No. 1 well, SE/4 SE/4 Sect. 30,
Twp. 17 South, Rge. 28 East, Eddy County, New Maxico.

According to our reports, the well has not been plugged and
abandoned, but is now being worked over.

When a well is plugged, the operator plugs it in accordance
with requirements of the Oil Conservation Commission. The
Plugging must be finally approved by an inspector of the Com~
mission before the operator is released from his plugging re-
sponsibilities as set forth in the surety bond required of
all operators who drill on state or privately owned land.

We are forwarding copy of this letter to our 0il and gas in-
spector in whose district Eddy County lies. If you desire later
information on this well » You may contact him directly.

Yours very truly,

I. R. Trujille

Office Manager
IRT inr

cc: Mr. L. A. Hanson —_—

01l Conservation Commission
Artesia, N. M.

Mr. Leo Shutz, State Land Nnesia. a... -



